
From: Miceli Family  

Sent: Sunday, December 31, 2006 1:01 PM 
To: mdamat@milwaukee.gov; wwade@milwaukee.gov; mmurph@milwaukee.gov; 

ahamil@milwaukee.gov; rjbauma@milwaukee.gov; mayor@milwaukee.gov; planadmin 
Subject: No 11 story condo 

Please do not allow rezoning for the 11 story condo proposed on the east side.   
  
For one thing there are plenty of condos that are not selling on Commerce Street, downtown and 

in other areas.  The housing market is in a "correcting" period.  
  
I live on the 2800 block of North Hackett Ave and have to look at the "modern" eyesore that the 
city allowed to be 'renovated" in the middle of my block.  We have a constant stream of drivers 
and walkers gawking at the out of place building.  My young son asked me if we could go 
"swimming at the new hotel" they were building across the street....that's how ridiculous it is. 
  
Build something that fits the neighborhood.  An eleven story building, albeit modern or traditional, 
still doesn't belong in this historic neighborhood. 
  
We have a zoning rule in place which you are considering waiving so a developer can make more 
money.  While I prefer any building fits with the neighborhood, my biggest complaint is with 
waiving the zoning rule. 
  
Please do not allow rezoning for the 11 story condo proposed on the east side.   

  
Tami Quinlan 
  
 


